Feedback from the Southern Panel community meeting 22 November 2017

COASTAL UNIT K1: HAUMOANA	COMMUNITY FEEDBACK
I am concerned about	 I'm concerned about polling all ratepayers re who pays – that the bigger picture does not come into play just the individual not wanting to pay higher rates. 2 years and nothing happens. All sounds good. Need assurance that research on downstream effect in placement of 'control structures' will be done by a competent and proven coastal and engineering company. Margot. Beach scraping isn't helping us at Haumoana except maybe to protect against low risk inundation. It is contributing to the beach crest in front of us. (75 Beach) get VERY thin: our crest is now a razorback. Margot.
	5. Please get moving on East Rd corner in a hurry.
I like	1. Get on with it – looking good.
Anything else	 Pressure needs to go onto Central Government to address Climate Change. Tolls to use the groyne for fishing! Or for a pay per use boat ramp? The groynes do not need to be funded by public they can be sponsored by corporates! Winstone groyne, T&G groyne etc. Tidal turbines to generate electricity on the groynes \$\$\$. Please re-evaluate use of Tonkin & Taylor. At Mangakuri Beach they had our Bach at about 50m (h) flooding at same time as a sea level property, had the road to the beach marked as a river! Had taken no account of the reef. Apparently they based inundation predictions on data taken from Waimarama! Margot AGAIN!

Note: no feedback was left for coastal units L – Clifton, K2 – Te Awanga and J – Clive/East Clive.